
Club Update – 9th April 2021 - INDOOR COURT USE 

Following the Club Update sent to all members yesterday (8th April), the LTA have now confirmed 

INDOOR tennis use from Monday 12th April is only permitted as set out below.  

 Singles and doubles permitted for Adults from the same household/bubble. 

 Available for one to one coaching (or adults within the same household/bubble) 

 Mini and junior coaching (up to 15 per court) 

PLEASE NOTE – Singles and doubles play for adults from different households is not permitted at 

this stage of the Government’s Roadmap of the staged easing of lockdown restrictions. 

All other guidelines are still in place as notified in the 8th April Club Update. 

An update on Adult Club Nights/Weekend Social Afternoons will be communicated to members next 

week. 

For further clarification, please refer to the LTA guidelines especially the Guidelines for Tennis 

Players. 

If you have any concerns/queries, please contact info@altc.net or discuss with a Committee 

Member. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Have a good weekend.  

Tina 

(on behalf of the ALTC Directors and General Committee) 

 

https://www.lta.org.uk/about-us/tennis-news/news-and-opinion/general-news/2020/march/coronavirus-covid-19---latest-advice/
mailto:info@altc.net

